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October 16, 2024 

Mr Deepak Dwivedi 

Membership # 707 

 

SUBJECT:  YOUR EXPULSION FROM THE FCC ON DISCIPLINARY GROUNDS 

 

1. You were given a week’s notice to prove your credentials to be a Foreign 

Correspondent (FC) category Member of the FCC. But we have not received any 

communication in response to our letter. 

2. You have been indulging in activities against the interests of our Club, and causing 

harm to its reputation. 

3. And you have also been making wild and baseless charges against the Club’s Office-

Bearers, who were elected at the March 2023 AGM for a two-year term till March 

2025. 

4. These are gross acts of indiscipline and violate the Club’s code of conduct. 

5. Therefore, the Governing Committee of the FCC has decided to expel you with 

immediate effect on disciplinary grounds.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
S Venkat Narayan 

President 
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